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FUTURE WELL-BEING OF INJURED PEOPLE AT RISK IN HANDS OF  

CLAIMS FARMERS 

Government plans for the future of personal injury claims could lead to unqualified marketing 

men handling victims with complex cases. 

³Proposed reforms to the way people can fund legal cases plus a ban on referral fees is an 

ominous formula which could lead to marketing men at claims management companies 

(CMCs) actually running personal injury casHV�´�VDLG�'DYLG�%RWW��SUHVLGHQW�RI�QRW-for-



 

http://www.apil.org.uk/files/pdf/ConsultationDocuments/2287.pdf
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